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In attendance – Gary Brecker, Brant Code Enforcement Officer

Call to order: The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ostrowski.

Approval of Minutes: Motion was made by Ed and 2nd by Janice to accept the June minutes – Carried

The Chairman mentioned that the Town Board is moving ahead with our recommendations regarding the Agricultural Zoning Law and Horizontal Drilling Law. There will be a Public Hearing once the SEQR process has been completed.

Brant Auto Parts: Adam Weitsman and Company has acquired Brant Auto Parts and has made an application to the Code Enforcement Officer to continue operating a junkyard. 
Review by Planning Board Members of the application was done as a courtesy to the Code Enforcement Officer.  Neil noted that the information on the application was incomplete. The Code Enforcement Officer will follow up with the applicant. 

The Code Enforcement Officer presented the new SEQR form for the review of the board members. 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Ed and 2nd Joe. Carried

Respectfully Submitted,
Lynda Ostrowski
Planning Board Secretary
